

## STATE OF CALIFORNIA

## OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

BILL LOCKYER ATTORNEY GENERAL

January 3, 2006

Mr. Russell Hoffman P.O. Box 1936 Carlsbad, CA 92018

Re: November 25, 2005, Traffic Accident

Dear Mr. Hoffman:

Thank you for your letter of December 8, 2005, regarding your traffic accident in San Diego County on November 25, 2005, involving a hit-and-run driver. In your letter, you said that you could identify Randy "Duke" Cunningham as the driver of the other vehicle. You also stated that you have provided this and other information to the San Diego County Sheriff's Department, including John Kelleher, Traffic Investigator for the sheriff's department.

As this investigation is a matter for the San Diego County Sheriff's Department to investigate and the San Diego County District Attorney's Office to determine if a prosecution is warranted, I encourage you to continue to assist these county officials.

I wish you well in the successful completion of this investigation.

Sincerely,

BILL LOCKYER Attorney General